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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

We would like to invite you to a parents meeting on Monday 14th March at 
4.00pm on Zoom to share information about the end of KS2 assessments 

that your child will be completing in May.  
 

The purpose of the meeting is to: 
  

• Explain the format of the tests  

• Share with you the requirements in reading, writing, mathematics and 

grammar, punctuation and spelling in order for your child to meet the 

expected standard  

• Explain the format for the week of testing 
 

The meeting will last no longer than one hour and should be informative as 
well as offer suggestions for how you can support your child at home.  

We will record the meeting so if you are unable to attend you will have an 
opportunity to watch the meeting at your convenience. 

 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
The Year 6 Team  
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